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7

Lesson

Describe the internet 
as a network of 
computer networks

Describe a DNS and 
its role in the 
conversion of a URL 
to an IP address

Describe the function 
of a MAC address and 
an IP address

Describe the role and 
function of a web 
browser

8

Lesson

Describe how servers 
are used for hosting 
services across the 
internet

Describe how the 
cloud provides 
services for software 
and storage

List the advantages 
and disadvantages of 
the cloud

Define the term 
network protocol

Determine the need 
for standards in 
network 
communications

Describe the role of 
web servers and 
clients

Define the purpose 
and common use of 
the network 
protocols: Ethernet, 
WiFi, HTTP, HTTPS. 
FTP, POP, SMTP, and 
IMAP

Define the purpose 
and common use of 
the network 
protocols: TCP, IP, 
UDP 

Describe the four 
layers of the TCP/IP 
model (Link, Internet, 
Transport, 
Application)

Describe that the 
HTTP, HTTPS, SMTP, 
IMAP, and FTP 
protocols operate at 
the application layer

Describe that the TCP 
and UDP protocols 
operate at the 
transport layer

Describe that the IP 
protocol operates at 
the internet layer

Describe the typical 
contents of a TCP/IP 
packet and packet 
switching

Describe the purpose 
of the seven layers in 
the Open Systems 
Interconnection 
model (OSI model)

Describe the use of 
contemporary 
networking protocols 
in the seven-layer OSI 
model

Determine the need 
for and importance of 
network security

Identify different 
forms of attacks on 
networks (social 
engineering, 
malicious software)

Explain network 
security methods

Recall knowledge of 
networks through a 
final, summative 
assessment 
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